
The WNSS Student Support Request Form is closed for the 2023-2024 school year. Please 
see the following options: 
 
Youth Counsellor and Social Worker: 
 
If you need to speak to the youth counsellor Yvonne Horton, please email her at 
Yvonne.Horton@dsbn.org 
 
If you need to speak to the social worker Sarah Nepon, please email her at 
Sarah.Nepon@dsbn.org 
 
Guidance: 
 
If you wish to make changes to your timetable for next year: 
Please note that the Guidance department will be addressing appointment requests 
starting the week of August 26th for grades 11 and 12 only. Exceptions will be made for 
grade 9 or 10 students who are missing a course(s). Timetable change appointments will 
be in-person for the week of August 26-30th and will be first come, first served. We will not 
be acknowledging email requests. 
 
Once school starts on September 3rd, students will have to make appointments through 
the online appointment request form. 
 
Grades 9 and 10 can begin to request timetable changes during the first week of school.  
 
Appointment requests will be addressed according to the following priority:  

1. unresolved conflicts  
2. summer school results that impact this year's timetable  
3. Post-Secondary program needs 
4. new registrations  
5. level changes  
6. All other appointment requests, including those for course changes, will occur once 

these have been addressed 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience.   
 
If you need help with summer school: 
Summer school starts on July 3rd.  If you signed up for a summer course you would have 
already received an email from PRISM to your DSBN student email account saying you 
were signed up for a course. You most likely will not hear anything else from your summer 
school teachers until July 2nd. Your class will appear in your D2L on July 3rd. 
 
Summer school questions for in-person learning can be sent to ace@dsbn.org. Summer 
school eLearning inquires can be sent to eLearning@dsbn.org.  
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New Student Registrations:  
 
To register for West Niagara Secondary School please fill out the online registration form: 
https://www.dsbn.org/register 
You will be contacted by our Vice Principals once they have processed your registration. 
 
New International Students (born outside of Canada) Registration:  
Please contact the DSBN Welcome Centre  
https://www.dsbn.org/welcome-centre/welcome-centre-home-page  
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